
   

  
  

Cadets of Alexander Nevsky Cadet School of Investigative Committee
take part in march dedicated to 75th anniversary of 1941 military
parade 

 

  

Cadets of the Alexander Nevsky Cade School of the Investigative Committee took part on 7
November 2016 in the Solemn March dedicated to the 75th anniversary of the 1941 Military Parade
on Red Square.

Chairman of the Investigative Committee Alexander Bastrykin was present on the stands and
watched the cadets marching.

Cadets with best marks and discipline had been chosen to march on Red Square. It should be noted
that the desire to participate in the Parade was yet another stimulus for getting even better in their
studies.
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The cadets had trained for two months on the drill ground before the Parade: they trained how to
march alone, in files, in a parade detachment and starting from 27 October had taken part in
rehearsals on Red Square.

An important moment of the Solemn March was the fact that the Chairman of the Investigative
Committee allowed the cadets to carry the Committee’s Banner through Red Square. 
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